
Friday, December 20 - Open

Monday, December 23 - Open
Tuesday, December 24 - Closed

Wednesday, December 25 - Closed
Thursday, December 26 - Closed

Friday, December 27 - Open

Monday, December 30 - Open
Tuesday, December 31 - Closed
Wednesday, January 1 - Closed

Thursday, January 2 - Open
Friday, January 3 - Open

Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc.
Holiday Office Hours

If you are experiencing a hydro outage or  
emergency, please call 1-877-270-3938 to report it. 
Repair crews are available to respond at all hours.



To Our Valued Customers,

As the year comes to a close, we would like to 
extend our best wishes to you and your families 
during this holiday season. At NPEI, we take great 
pride in providing exceptional service to our  
customers and support to our communities. We 
remain committed to delivering a safe and reliable 
source of electricity to help keep your homes and 
businesses running smoothly, no matter the time 
of year. Thank you for trusting us to meet your 
needs. 

As we look ahead to the New Year, we remain  
dedicated to continuing to deliver our services 
with the highest level of safety, care and respect. 

Thank you for being a part of our community.  

Sincerely,

Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc.

Phone | 1-877-270-3938

Email | info@npei.ca

Website | www.npei.ca

Facebook | NPEIHydro

X | NPEIHydro

Wishing You a Safe and Happy Holiday!


